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I am writing to oppose SB210. I am shocked that someone would try to take this 

away. Mail in voting works so well and I am very fortunate to live in a state that has 

mail in voting as an option. I cant even imagine how this would logistically work to 

force so many people to show up the day of election to physically cast a vote. Most 

people have lives to live and with so many people needing to find a place to cast their 

vote, that would mean everyone would have to take a full day off from work, make 

sure child care is in order and then plan to stand in line for hours to cast a vote. Mail 

in voting is way more efficient and fits in with people's lives better. Plus it has been 

working without issues for decades. Why remove it now? It doesnt make any real 

sense.  

I strongly oppose SB210. Mail in voting needs to remain. 


